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Coming up this week, we hear what folks think about the Pacific Marine Expo, and who was named Fisherman of the
Year, the sockeye prediction for Cook Inlet is above average, and Bristol Bay permits keep edging up in value. Thanks to
KDLG&rsquo;s  Dave Bendinger and Mike Mason, reporting from Seattle and Dillingham, respectively, and
KUCB&rsquo;s  Lauren Rosenthal also reporting from Seattle. 
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